
       Creek Chapter FCF 

January 10, 2025 
 
Dear School Administrator  
RE: Frontiersmen Camping Fellowship  

Thank you for your consideration of this Royal Ranger for an excused absence. He is 
a member of Frontiersmen Camping Fellowship (FCF), and as such, is eligible to 
participate in a statewide event beginning on January 10, 2025. This event is held 
annually with a very broad cultural and geographical cross-section of men and boys 
from all over the state.  
The FCF is a service organization supporting the Royal Rangers Ministry. As a 
religious means of trying to serve the community, Royal Rangers strives to 
mentor young men from Ages 6 to 18. This activity is a special time of training, 
growth and experiences, and is a religious convention of the first order.  

As an organization we strictly admonish our young men to give top consideration to 
their school work and education. School grades and performance are very important 
to us. We strive to see that he has a balanced education and experience to prepare 
for adult life. We work to build men mighty in spirit, strong and courageous, in 
order to build our country.  

Would you please grant this request for an excused absence on the condition that 
he make up any study and work to fully acceptable levels?  

Kindest Regards,  

John Gilmer 

President, Creek Chapter FCF 

Alabama District 


